
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Christmas Celebration & Vacation 

Date: 20.12.2023 

Dear Parent, 

Season’s Greetings! 

       As we have entered the season of joy, we at Carmel Academy will be celebrating this 

joyous occasion on 22nd December, 2023. Kindly note that the school will function only 

Half-a-day (till 12:30 p.m.) on Friday (22nd December, 2023). 

As informed earlier, the Christmas vacations will commence from 23rd December, 2023 

to 1st January, 2024.  

Kindly make a note of the following: 

 The school reopens on Tuesday, 2nd January,2024. 

 The school office will remain closed from 24th  December,2023 to 28th 

December,2023 and also on the 1st January, 2024. 

 

Wishing you and your family a cheerful and joyous Christmas and New Year! 

 

Warm Regards 

Principal 

 


